


John 3:16 ESV

For God so loved the world that He gave His 
only Son, that whoever believes in Him 
would not perish, but have eternal life.



FORGIVENESS



Romans 3:23 ESV

For all have sinned and fall short of the glory 
of God.



Romans 6:23 ESV

For the wages of sin is death …





Galatians 3:10 ESV 

For all who rely on works of the law are 
under a curse; for it is written, “Cursed be 
everyone who does not abide by all things 
written in the book of the Law and do them.” 



Ephesians 2:8-9 ESV 

For by grace you have been saved through 
faith. And this is not your own doing; it is the 
gift of God, not a result of works, so that no 
one may boast. 



Galatians 2:2 ESV 

I do not nullify the grace of God; for if 
righteousness comes through the Law, then 
Christ died needlessly.  



Luke 2:10 ESV 

Fear not, for behold, I bring you good news 
of a great joy that will be for all the people.  
For unto you is born this day in the city of 
David a Savior, who is Christ the Lord.



Matthew 1:21 ESV

She will bear a Son; and you shall call His 
name Jesus, for He will save His people 
from their sins. 



Colossians 2:13b-14 ESV

He forgave us all our sins, having canceled 
the charge of our legal indebtedness, which 
stood against us and condemned us; He has 
taken it away, nailing it to the cross. 



Romans 5:8 ESV

But God demonstrates His own love toward 
us, in that while we were yet sinners, Christ 
died for us. 



REDEMPTION





Colossians 1:13,14 ESV

He has delivered us from the domain of 
darkness and transferred us to the kingdom 
of His beloved Son, in whom we have 
redemption, the forgiveness of sins.



Galatians 3:13 ESV

Christ redeemed us from the curse of the 
law by becoming a curse for us – for it is 
written, “Cursed is everyone who is hanged 
on a tree.” 



PEACE  



Romans 5:1 ESV

Therefore, having been made right with God, 
we have peace with God through our Lord 
Jesus Christ. 



John 14:27 ESV

Peace I leave with you; My peace I give to 
you. Not as the world gives do I give to you. 
Let not your hearts be troubled, neither let 
them be afraid. 



Philippians 4:6,7 ESV

Do not be anxious about anything, but in 
everything by prayer and supplication with 
thanksgiving let your requests be made 
known to God.  And the peace of God, which 
surpasses all understanding, will guard your 
hearts and your minds in Christ Jesus. 



ETERNAL LIFE  



Philippians 4:6,7 ESV

And this is eternal life, that they know You 
the only true God, and Jesus Christ whom 
You have sent.  



Philippians 4:6,7 ESV

Truly, truly, I say to you, whoever hears My 
word and believes Him who sent Me has 
eternal life.  He does not come into judgment, 
but has passed from death to life.  



I John 5:11-13 ESV

And the witness is this, that God has given 
us eternal life, and this life is in His Son.  He 
who has the Son has the life; he who does 
not have the Son of God does not have the 
life.  These things I have written to you who 
believe in the name of the Son of God, in 
order that you may know that you have 
eternal life. 



One of the criminals who were hanged railed 
at him, saying ‘Are You not the Christ?  Save 
Yourself and us!’  But the other rebuked him, 
saying, ‘Do you not fear God, since you are 
under the same sentence of condemnation? 



Luke 23:39-43 

And we indeed justly, for we are receiving 
the due reward of our deeds; but this man 
has done nothing wrong.’ And he said, 
“Jesus, remember me when You come into 
Your kingdom.’  And He said to him, “Truly, I 
say to you, today you will be with Me in 
Paradise.” 



• Jesus came into your life. (Revelation 3:20 and 
Colossians 1:27) 

• Your sins - past, present and future – were 
forgiven. (Colossians 1:14) 

• You became a child of God. (John 1:12) 
• You received eternal life. (John 5:24) 
• You began the great adventure for which 

God created you. (John 10:10; II Corinthians 5:17) 


